
June 9, 2023 
 

Many thanks to Julia, Chef Derek, Gary, Kayla, Monica, Josie, Natalie, Sandy and the entire team who worked to plan and 
deliver a wonderful picnic for both staff and residents. The food was delicious, the music was fun; and, once again, our 
beautiful auditorium served as the perfect setting. It was wonderful to see so many staff, residents and board members 
relaxing and enjoying each other.  

Area Council Meeting and Parking 
On Tuesday, June 13th, our Residents’ Association is hosting an Area Council meeting, where residents from 14 
neighboring retirement communities will be here from 9:00a.m until 2:00p.m. Parking in Lot A will not be 
available for residents until after 11:00a.m. Staff members should never park in Parking Lot A. 
 
COVID-19 
Three Residential residents and four Care Center residents tested positive and are on quarantine.  Two 
employees and one contract staff member tested positive and are at home on isolation. 
 
Father’s Day Brunch 
Father’s Day Brunch will be held in the Auditorium on Sunday, June 18th.  Reservations for Father’s Day 
Brunch will open on June 8th and can be made through Full Count.  Seating times are 11:30am and 12:30pm.  
Guidelines for reservations are as follows: 

• Maximum party size is 6 which includes residents and guests; larger parties cannot be accommodated. 
• Residents will be charged 22 points.   
• Your account will be charged $25 for adult guests, $15 for children 10yrs-12yrs,  

and $10 for children under the age of 10.  
• No points may be used for guests. 
• All double reservations or parties of over 6 people will be cancelled.  
• To-Go orders can be picked up in the Auditorium starting at 11:00am. 

 
Care Center Residents are welcome to join Dining Services for Father’s Day Brunch in 1712 at 12:00pm—
1:00pm on Sunday, June 18th. If you plan to attend, please contact Activities at 610-359-4459 by June 15th. 
Residents attending with family members can make reservations for the Father’s Day Brunch in the 
Auditorium by contacting Dining Services at 610-359-4433. 
 
Touchtown Maintenance Outage 
On Saturday, June 10, there will be a server infrastructure upgrade impacting the Touchtown platform from 
8:00 am – 12:00 pm. During this time, Touchtown Community Apps will be inaccessible to users. We apologize 
for the inconvenience.  
 
Puzzle Donations for Teacher’s Teammates 
Teacher’s Teammates is a local organization that was founded in 2020 that works to distribute free supplies to 
teachers in Delaware County. Raelyn Harman, the founder of Teacher's Teammates, is hoping to replenish 
their stock of puzzles. If you have a puzzle you no longer need and would like to donate, please bring it to the 
Marketing office. Contact Kayla McFadden 610-723-4601 if you have any questions. 
 
Elevator 5 
Elevator 5 has been repaired and is operational.  
 
Best regards, 
Maureen 


